
CPA Committee 
Minutes of Hearing 

March 7, 2007 
7:30 PM 

 
 

Members Present:  Ann Borton, Janet Chayes, John Lochhead, Walter Goodridge. 
  
Public present: Jenny Coliski, Danielle Lochhead 
 
Jenny handed out a revised budget for the Cemetery requesting: $7,500. 
She indicated that Sokolowski had retracted his bid. 
Janet moved and Jack seconded a motion to approve the proposal.  All were in favor. 
 
Janet handed out a financial report stating that funds available are now $281,461. 
 
Janet handed out a proposed warrant article for Town Meeting.  She also outlined a 
yearly report for the Town Report. 
 
The committee approved both the article and the report. 
 
Janet raised the issue of remaining funds in the School House budget of last year.  The 
committee agreed that remaining funds cannot be used for items that are clearly different 
than those covered in the original proposal.  We will review the proposal to see if a 
handicap ramp could be covered.  We will also explore whether the town could construct 
such a ramp. 
 
Janet raised the question of a $250 membership fee to join the CPA coalition.  Ann 
suggested we table the decision until the next meeting. 
The next meeting will be April 16 at 4:30 
 
The hearing-meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


